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From the Jackson Hole Nordic Alliance Board Chair Nancy Leon

The Jackson Hole Nordic Alliance (JHNA) is pleased to appoint Abby Warner as its new
executive director.

Abby will work with the JHNA Board of Directors and its team to lead its mission to
provide information, broaden awareness, and expand access to Jackson Hole/Teton
Valley’s extensive winter trails for Nordic skiing, fat biking, snowshoeing, and other
human-powered winter trail recreation.

Prior to joining the Jackson Hole Nordic Alliance, Abby held key leadership positions
with the National Outdoor Leadership School (NOLS) in the Yukon Territory and Teton
Valley, Idaho. Abby has volunteered her time locally as a board member with Teton Valley
Trails and Pathways, Teton Valley Community School / Mountain Academy of Teton
Science Schools and the Grand Targhee Ski and Snowboard Foundation. An active
Nordic, backcountry and alpine skier, mountain biker, and hiker, she has served as a
team parent and race volunteer for Nordic and mountain biking teams.

Abby brings her strong organizational leadership, communication skills, collaborative
nature, local trail, Nordic and biking knowledge and relationships, to the Nordic
Alliance’s growing non-profit organization to serve our community.

“As a connecting hub, the Jackson Hole Nordic Alliance has great opportunities to keep
leveraging the work of the local organizations, partners and agencies on both sides of
the Tetons” Abby said. “I am excited to continue the work of the Alliance in this next
phase to inform, educate and inspire our winter trails enthusiasts, to introduce more of
our community to the magic of our winter playground and to do our part to ensure that
increased use goes hand in hand with excellent stewardship.”

Come meet Abby at the Jackson Hole Nordic Alliance Annual Free Annual Event at
Turpin Meadow Ranch this Sunday, January 7", 2024.



